GOSNOLD BOARD OF SELECTMEN
November 22, 2019

Meeting open @ 12:40 after the Special Town Meeting.

Present: Sarah Berry, Stewart Young, Galil Blout, Lisa Wright, Kris Lombard, Paula DiMare, Seymour
DiMare, David Warr, Dan Perry

BOARD OF SELECTMEN:
There was much discussion about the vote of the well & pipe projects which did not pass by 2/3
majority.

Warrants were reviewed and signed.

There was discussion about installing a catch basin on Broadway near the Frog Pond to contain the rain
run-off.

LOOKOUT PARK:
The Town will pay the National Park Service $180,000 to buy out the easement at Lookout Park, this is
due July 1, 2020.

HUMAN RESOURCES:
Mary Arcardi will attend the next meeting and will make recommendations regarding salaries and
benefits.

ASSESSOR:
pat DeCosta will be retiring once the FY20 work is complete.

DREDGING:
The Currituck will return to finish the dredging of the channel. They will make day trips from New

Bedford, no accommodations required.
PACKER FUEL:
Ralph Packer will be removing the petroleum products from the island around December 20. He will top

off all houses prior to that date. Packer must make upgrades to the fuel farm to satisfy DEP mandates,
which will be very expensive.

A motion was made to adjourn. Duly seconded. 50 moved. Meeting adjourned @ 1:40pm.

Respectfully submitted by Lisa Wright
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